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Welcome to Fridays with the Flock! 
Join us for Human Resources information and insights to help you thrive at work and beyond. 

If you would like to print our newsletter, you can access it here. Happy Friday! 

TIAA Retirement Appointments 
TIAA is one of Salisbury University's providers for the Optional Retirement Program (ORP) 

account and supplement retirement accounts. A TIAA Workplace Financial Consultant is 

scheduled to be on campus throughout the year for in-person, one-on-one appointments. 

William Ross, TIAA Workplace Financial Consultant, will be on campus for in-person 

appointments on Monday, November 18, and Monday, December 16. Register for a free, 

one-on-one appointment at www.tiaa.org/schedulenow or by calling 800-732-8353, 

weekdays, 8 a.m.-8 p.m. (ET). You will receive location information after scheduling an 

appointment. 

Please consider bringing relevant account statements and any paperwork to help address 

your questions and needs. To attend during scheduled work hours, contact your supervisor 

for prior approval. 

Shift Your Leadership Approach 
In this article from Harvard Business Review, learn how to shift your mindset to a new 

leadership approach that emphasizes "leading through" as opposed to a power-focused 

leadership model. This new model, "consciously seeks to do good and to make things better; 
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